
Mary Street Traffic Free

Dublin City Council are proposing to make the section of Mary Street 
between Wolfe Tone Street and Jervis Lane Upper Traffic Free from 
Monday the 27th of March 2023. 

This will be a similar arrangement to the section of Mary Street between 
Jervis Lane Upper and Capel Street and will provide more space for 
pedestrians and reduce vehicles in the local street network. Deliveries 
will be facilitated daily between 6am and 11am.

From this date:
• Mary Street between Wolfe Tone Street and Jervis Lane Upper will 

become traffic free
• Deliveries will be facilitated every day between 6am and 11am
• The disabled parking bay on Mary Street will be relocated to Wolfe 

Tone Street
• The one parking space on Mary Street will be removed

Existing Traffic Free Street
Existing Pedestrian Street
Proposed Traffic Free Street

The proposal will 
provide a link 
between current 
pedestrian streets 
(Mary Street and 
Henry Street) and 
the Traffic Free Capel 
Street creating a 
pedestrian priority 
route from O’Connell 
Street to the Markets 
area



For any queries please email 
citycentreprojects@dublincity.ie

Local access and egress 
maintained  for residents 
and businesses (carparks)

Relocated disabled 
bay to Wolfe Tone 
Street

Mary Street section to 
become Traffic Free.
Deliveries facilitated 
6am to 11m daily

Proposed Traffic flow arrangement


